South Monmouth Board of Realtors, Inc.

21 SOUTH STREET MANASQUAN, NEW JERSEY 08736 732-223-3100 FAX 732-528-8566

September 24, 2003

Walter Sanford 559 South Washington Avenue Kankakee, IL 60901

Dear Walter:

On behalf of the South Monmouth Board of REALTORS®, I wish to thank you for speaking at our educational program. Your seminar was a great way for our members to start the fall off right. You are truly an incredible motivational speaker.

The members in attendance really enjoyed your lively and extremely informative presentation. When I returned to my office after the seminar, I had several emails and messages thanking me for bringing you to our Board. The comments I received graded your presentation as excellent.

It was a pleasure seeing you and I hope our paths will cross again.

there Schwier-Mencer

Best regards,

Catherine Schwier-Mencer, GRI

Executive Vice President

Cc: South Monmouth Board of REALTORS® Board of Directors